
House Healthcare Committee Members, 
 
I would like to thank those of you who already oppose this bill. Thank you for standing up for the rights 
of education and parents rights and I encourage you in your vote NO on HB 3069. 
 
To those who are undecided or support HB 3069, I would like you to vote NO. I believe all children 
should have a right to their education and I believe in parental right to informed consent to any medical 
procedures for their child. It is important to me to note that I am personally not anti vaccination, but I 
am for parent’s rights to be informed about the pros and cons and to decide what is best for their child.  
 
Thank you, 
Brielle Rondeau 
 


